CAPTAIN’S CATCH-UP

Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter January 27th 2023

Dear Parents/carers, Year 3 Parent workShﬂp

As part of their Science topic Year 3 invited parents into school to help

them investigate what body parts affect the distance a child can jump. They
helped with measuring accurately and making sure they were testing fairly.
They found out that body parts, such as leg bone length, leg muscle size, foot
size and even rib cage can have an effect on how far we can jump!
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Year 2 Visit to

Warwick Castle

i
Year 2 went on an exciting visit to Warwick :
Castle as part of their topic on ‘Towers, i
Tunnels & Turrets’. They had fun exploring the
castle and climbing to the top of the towers. i
They also had a castle life tour, teaching them
basic information regarding life in Medieval i
times, finding out about peoples jobs, wages i
and lifestyles. Year 2 Parents/carers are i
!invited into school on Friday 3rd Februarytoa *
Castle Workshop. We look forward
to seeing you there.

Dates for your Diary
Wednesday 25th January

Year 3 Dawley & Town Centre
Friday 3rd February
Year 2 Parent Castle Workshop
Friday 10th February
Miss Davies Class Assembly
Monday 13th February
Year 5 Mosque Visit
Tuesday 14th February
Year 2 Mosque Visit
Friday 17th February

Mufti Day
Break up for Half Term

Monday 27th February
Return to school
Friday 3rd March
Miss Roberts Class Assembly
Tuesday 7th March
Parent Consultation Day

_ ¢ >
1 Wk

_____ - - -

NO TOYS AT SCHOOL

Dear Parents/carers, Could we please ask that you remind
your child, that toys (including Pokemon Cards) are not
allowed in school. This will help eliminate distractions

here at school. Thank you for your support with this.
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Thursday 2nd March

Dress up as your favourite

Book Character
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